
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

South Michigan Street Sidewalk and Lane Closure 
Week of February 6 

Starting as early as Monday, February 6, King County Wastewater Treatment Divison crews will close the 
north sidewalk and traffic lane on S. Michigan St. between East Marginal Way South and 4th Avenue South. 
The work is expected to last for three days. During the closures, crews will excavate up to 15 potholes in the 
sidewalk to locate utilities. This work is part of the County’s project to build a new Wet Weather Treatment 
Station. The station will treat up to 70 million gallons per day of combined rain and sewage that would 
otherwise have discharged directly to the Duwamish without treatment during large storms. 

What to expect:  
• Sidewalk closures from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
• Lane closure along S. Michigan St. 

between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 
o Two-way traffic will be maintained 

along S. Michigan St. 
o Signs to direct traffic around closed 

lanes and construction area 
o Expect some traffic delays when 

driving through the area 
• Noise and vibration as crews use 

jackhammers and excavation trucks 
• Metro bus stop #51870 serving routes 

131 and 132 will be remain open during work 

 

Stay safe! Please be cautious and aware when you’re near the construction site. 

To receive project updates: Sign up for our email list on the project website or email Kristine Cramer. 

Location of sidewalk and lane closure along S. Michigan St. 

Contact Kristine Cramer: 
Kristine.Cramer@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-5415 

Visit the project website:  
www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS    

For more information: 

mailto:Kristine.Cramer@kingcounty.gov
http://www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS

